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LaMoure County Injury Crash

What: Two vehicle injury crash 
Where: Intersection of U.S. Highway 281 & Highway 13 in Edgeley 
When: February 5th, 2024 at 2:15 P.M. Central Time  
Road Conditions: wet asphalt 
Weather Conditions: Fog  
Crash Involvement: Semi struck passenger car in the intersection. 
Agencies Involved: North Dakota Highway Patrol, LaMoure County Sheriff's Office, 
Edgeley Fire & Rescue, LaMoure County Ambulance 

Vehicle No. 1:  2003 Freightliner Truck
Driver No. 1:  Clint Bohr, 34, Alpina, SD (no injuries) 
Restraints:  Seatbelt 
Charges:   None 

Vehicle No. 2:  2017 Chevrolet Cruze
Driver No. 2: Female, 66, of Edgeley, ND (injured) 
Restraints:  Seatbelt 
Charges: Failed to yield at intersection marked with a stop sign 

Narrative: 

The Chevrolet Cruze driven by the 66yr-old female was westbound on Highway 13 
approaching the stop sign at the intersection with Highway 281. A 2003 Freightliner, driven by 
Clint Bohr was southbound on Highway 281. The Chevrolet Cruz entered in the intersection 
and was struck by the southbound Freightliner. The Chevrolet Cruze left the roadway coming 
to rest facing northeast in the southwest ditch. The Freightliner came to rest along the 
southbound shoulder of Highway 281. 

The 66 yr-old female sustained serious non-life-threatening injuries as a result of the crash. 
She received care on scene and was transported to the Jamestown Regional Medical Center 
by the Edgeley Ambulance. She was then transferred to Sanford in Fargo for further care.  
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Clint Bohr was not hurt in the crash. 

The crash remains under investigation by the North Dakota Highway Patrol. 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 

For More Information Contact:  
Sgt. Nathaniel King 
NKing@nd.gov 


